
TOWN OF HARWICH

WASTEWATER SUPPORT COMMITTEE
Donn Griffin Room 
Thursday, December 27, 2018, 8:30AM
MINUTES

Present:  Chair Sharon Pfleger, Peter Hughes, Noreen Donahue, Ann Howe, Val Peter
Also present:  Health Director Meggan Eldredge
Call to Order
The meeting was called to order at 8:30 AM by Chair Sharon Pfleger and taped for Channel 18.

Public Comment - None
Approval of Minutes

Minutes of 12/4/18:



     
Motion to approve by Peter Hughes



       


Seconded by Ann Howe
       


Vote: Yes-5 No-0 

County Sewer Loan Program & Wastewater Information Center    
Town Administrator Chris Clark had requested this agenda item but was not able to attend the meeting so the topics were postponed till the next meeting.

Neighborhood Liaisons Discussion
Noreen Donahue presented a conceptual plan for “neighborhoods” in the Phase 2 area.  The area was divided into smaller portions and grouped by streets depending on their geographic location and whether they are slated to fall under Construction Contract #1 or Contract #2.  

This draft overview led to a discussion about the nature and role of the “Neighborhood Liaison”.  Several residents have come forward and offered to help coordinate information dissemination in their area during the construction and connection process, however the committee has never defined the nature and role of the liaison.  It was agreed that Val and Noreen would prepare a draft list of liaison characteristics for discussion and Ann would solicit feedback on neighborhood areas from Dan Pelletier and Meggan Eldredge and bring any suggestions to the next meeting.    
CWMP Monitoring Spreadsheet Discussion   

Sharon stated that she plans to streamline the existing spreadsheets in order to simplify tracking tasks required per the State’s Environmental Impact Report and the Cape Cod Commission’s DRI (Development of Regional Impact) decision.  She will bring the streamlined report to a future meeting.
Next Meeting Date – Tuesday, January 8, 2019 at 8:30AM in Town Hall.
Adjournment - 9:45 AM
Minutes respectfully submitted by Noreen Donahue, Clerk.


